Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Extension

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 12:20 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Blum, Catherine <catherine.blum@ncdenr.gov>; Klibansky, Lara <Lara.Klibansky@ncdenr.gov>
Subject: Request for Extension

Hi Amber,

We are kindly requesting an extension for the period of review for the Marine Fisheries Commission rules in 15A NCAC
03 and 18A that were submitted for RRC review at its January meeting. This request, if granted, will allow additional
time for staff to address the technical change requests.

Administratively, we request that all of the rules stay together and be added to the Feb. 17 RRC meeting agenda. Please
let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality

Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614
https://deq.nc.gov/permits-rules/rules-regulations/deq-proposed-rules

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



